It’s not too late to develop a holiday budget 

Source: Alex Elswick, extension associate for family resource management
The holidays are quickly approaching. While holidays give people time to spend with loved ones, all the extra purchases for gifts, food and decorations can quickly escalate. If you have not been saving all year, you might be starting to feel the financial pinch that can come with the season. 

Developing a budget can help start your financial preparation for the holidays. Budgets give you a great idea of the amount of money you will need to get through the holidays and will help you avoid impulse buying. It is important for you to include all holiday purchases when developing a budget. Think of all the events, travel, charitable donations and gifts that you have planned for the season. Remember to list food and other entertaining costs if you plan on hosting holiday celebrations. Be sure to list each person you plan to give a gift to and the amount you plan to spend on them—no matter how small. 

Once you have established a budget, review it. If you are not comfortable with the amount of money the season’s festivities are going to cost, a budget can help you find areas where you can make cuts. For example, maybe you can make decorations instead of buying them or use your own utensils, plates and glasses instead of purchasing paper or plastic. You may also have some people on your gift list that might enjoy a nonmonetary gift, (like assistance completing a project or just your time). If you still need to tighten your belt further, prioritize your purchases. Your family may rather have a big meal together than lots of presents. 
Remember your budget as you head to the stores. Consider keeping a copy of the budget in your wallet to keep you on track and to avoid impulse purchases. Try to use cash or your debit card whenever possible to avoid paying interest on credit card purchases well after the season has ended. 
For more information on developing a budget, contact your (COUNTY NAME) Extension office.  

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expressions, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, veteran status, or physical or mental disability. 

-30-

 

